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YEAR 3 AIRPORT TRIP 

On Wednesday 23rd April Year 3 will be visiting Manchester Airport to support our Geography 

curriculum. As part of the educational trip, they will be completing a number of different activities 

these will include visiting terminal 2 to conduct some fieldwork, learning about the DC10 and a walk 

around the Runway Visitors Park.  

 

EXTRA CURICCULAR CLUBS 

Please note that week commencing Monday 31st March there will not be any curricular clubs after 

school. The children will need collecting at normal time 3.15pm. 

 

SCIENCE WEEK  

This week we have taken part in National Science week. The theme was 

change and adaptation. All children took part in planting seeds and they 

visited the forest area this week. We are looking forward to observing how 

they grow and will share more information next week.  

 

At Crossacres, the children have been planting a variety of vegetables and 

flowers.  

Nursery and Reception have been growing sunflowers  

Year 1 have been growing lettuces  

Year 2 have been growing potatoes  

Year 3 have been growing peas 

Year 4 have been growing courgettes  

Year 5 have been growing spring onions  

Year 6 have been growing carrots  

 

EASTER ACTIVITIES 
On Thursday 3rd April we will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade and Decorate an Egg Competition.  
EYFS and KS1 are invited to create or decorate Easter themed hats which they will show off in an 
Easter Parade which parents/carers may attend. A winner will be chosen from each class for both 
competitions and they will receive a small prize.  

 EYFS will hold their parade at 9am in the KS2 Hall.  
 KS1 will hold their parade at 2.30pm in the KS1 Hall. 
 KS2 children are invited to decorate an egg which will be shown off 

in an exhibition in the KS2 hall.  Parents/Carers are invited to view 
the exhibition at the end of the day from 3.15pm to 3.30pm. 

 

PARENTS EVENING FOR NURSERY – YEAR 6This year’s parents evening is on Monday 31st 

March and Tuesday 1st April.  Letters have been sent out this week. Please return your slip with 

preference of your appointment time as soon as possible. Many thanks. 


